NORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL
SITE BASED COUNCIL
September 21, 2017
MINUTES


The North Middle School Site Based Council met on September 21, 2017.

In attendance:  Jeff Lowman, Connie Abell, Kayla Edlin, Neal Gibbs, Darren Gillespie and Amber Galland.

Michelle Reynolds recorded the minutes.

The meeting started at 3:15 PM.

Opening Business	
Agenda Approval- MAP testing, KPrep results, Wonder book study were added to the agenda and corrected of the word September.  Connie Abell made a motion to approve the agenda and Amber Galland seconded with the additions and corrections mentioned.

Minutes Approval-The September 12 minutes need to have Connie Abell deleted as she was not in attendance.  The August 17 minutes need to have the word discussed corrected.  Connie Abell made a motion to approve the August 17 and September 12 minutes and Amber Galland seconded with the corrections.

Guests-Lisa Sturman

Student Achievement

JLC Elite- Mr. Gibbs discussed the JLC Elite program Rotary Club Interact.  The first event was the food pantry at Memorial Methodist.  Ten students participated.  The next event will be assisting in the Hardin County Playhouse 5K.

MAP testing is complete for the Fall.

KPrep results will be released to the public over Fall Break.  A special faculty meeting will be held on September 26th to view the Spring KPrep results.  Staff members must sign a nondisclosure form in order to view the results.

Budget

Monthly Finance Report- The monthly financial report was discussed.  

The SBDM council signed the 2017-18 Purchasing Plan for textbook/instructional materials.

Connie Abell made a motion to approve the monthly financial report and Amber Galland seconded.  


Committee Reports

Culture Committee- October 29th the culture committee will be partnering with the community of Radcliff.  The students and staff of NMS will have a float in the parade with the theme #alldirectionspointnorth.  The students are creating this float in Mrs. Haun’s period 2 class along with the help of some of the other classes.
	
Planning

KDE Continuous Improvement Plan
CSIP

Ms. Sturman presented and discussed the KDE Continuous Improvement Plan and the CSIP.  The TELL survey results were also discussed.  Parents Leaders, Community Organizations, Advocacy, and Community Partnerships will become our focus, as decided upon by the SBDM.  
	
New Business

Teacher Waiver-Some classes are over capacity.  Connie Abell made a motion to approve the capacity of students in a core content classroom from 31 to 35 when necessary and Amber Galland seconded.  

Wonder Book Study- North Middle School will be participating in a book study.  All staff and students will have the opportunity to read the book Wonder to learn more about character education.  This study will be done out of period 5 class due to the period being a few minutes longer to accommodate all lunch periods.  A curriculum has also been provided for the staff members by Mrs. Haun.

Connie Abell made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 4:04 PM and Amber Galland seconded.

The next SBDM meeting will be October 19th at 3:15 PM.
	

	
	

	

	
	
	

	
